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From: Peter Porcelli <pporcelli@senecafalls.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 9:03 PM 
Subject: RE: 3207 Noble Rd. Foil Request  
 

 
We have no permits on file for this property.  
 
 
 

 
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 9:54 AM 
To: Peter Porcelli <pporcelli@senecafalls.com> 
Subject: RE: 3207 Noble Rd. Foil Request  
 
Thank You Peter. 
 
Coud you please advise if there are any Open/Expired building permits on them? 
 

 

 

From: Peter Porcelli <pporcelli@senecafalls.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 7:19 PM 
Subject: 3207 Noble Rd. Foil Request  
 
 
Good Morning! I Received you foil request. We have nothing on file for violations or any zoning fines. As far as any 
unrecorded liens/fines/special assessments due that is something you’d need to contact the county for. 
 
 
Thank You!  
 
Peter Porcelli 
Zoning and Code Enforcement Officer  
 
 
Office of  Zoning & Code Enforcement  
Town of Seneca Falls 
130 Ovid Street 

 You don't often get email from pporcelli@senecafalls.com. Learn why this is important  

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
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Seneca Falls, NY  13148 
 
Tel: (315) 568-8013 
 
www.senecafalls.com 
 

 
 
 
DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this message is proprietary and/or confidential and may be privileged. If you 
are not the intended recipient of this communication, you are hereby notified to: (i) delete the message and all copies; 
(ii) do not disclose, distribute or use the message in any manner; and (iii) notify the sender immediately. (iv) The 
recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of malware. The company accepts no liability for 
any damage caused by any Malware transmitted by this email.  


